
Free Lunch For All!!! 

SBBC will provide all children in the community access 

to meals at no charge.  

The “Grab and Go’ Distribution Model will continue. 

Parents will continue to have the opportunity to pick up 

student meals if the student is not present,  

The parent must present a form of student identification 

badge, class schedule, registration, birth certificate, 

library card, or passport. 

Meal distribution days and times will remain Tuesdays 

and Thursdays from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. and 3 p.m. to 5 

p.m. 


